
 
Welcome to the City of Jacksonville’s Benefits Team! 

The Benefits Division is happy to announce Jeff Campbell has joined our  
Benefits team as the City of Jacksonville’s new Social Security Specialist.  

Jeff comes to the city a�er re�ring from the Social Security Administra�on 
with over 13 years’ experience. He has been a scheduled speaker at our  
Pre-Re�rement Seminars for several years and will soon be a speaker at  
Lunch and Learns with topics regarding Social Security. 

If you would like to schedule an appointment regarding Social Security 
benefits, you can contact Jeff via email at JCampbell1@coj.net   

Jeff is in the Benefits Office in City Hall, Suite 150 and is only available  
Mondays and Wednesdays from 8am to 12noon for appointments. 
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